
Calendar  

Please welcome Steph-

anie Enoch as the 

newest addition to the 

CCDDR Staff.  Stepha-

nie has a Bachelor’s 

Degree in Applied Behavioral Science.  As 

an Integration Health Specialist with 

Compass health, she had an opportunity 

to learn this community and it’s resources 

very well.  She took over a caseload of 30 

clients and we are sure she will bring en-

ergy, compassion and fresh ideas to the 

table that will benefit all of our clients.  

Stephanie moved here from Colorado in 

2015.  She is a foster parent and has 2 

daughters of her own.  The 3 of them keep 

her informed about life from the perspec-

tive of teenagers.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

100 Third Street. P.O. 

Box 722  Camdenton 

Missouri 65020 

PHONE:  (573) 317-9233    

Fax:  (573) 317-9332 

Spotlight on Staff 

Share the Harvest food pantry  Tues. 1pm to 7pm, Wed 

& Thurs, 10am to 4pm.  689 Missouri Hwy 7, Camdenton 

 

Mobile Food Pantry Camden County Osage Hills Baptist 

Church in Osage Beach.  Second Friday of each month.   

 

People’s First  of Camden County meets the second 

Thursday of each month in LODC at 4 pm.  The meal is 

potluck. Check out their FB page for more information.   

 

Good Neighbors  First Baptist Church of Eldon 3rd Mon-

day night of each month starting at 6:00 pm.   Address: 209 

S. Aurora St. Eldon, MO 65026  

 

The ARC of the Lake meets at Miller County Board office 

at 776 Hwy D, Osage Beach, MO  on the first Tuesday  of 

each month at 5:00 pm.   

 

July 20th from 1 pm to 3 pm will be the ICE CREAM SO-
CIAL at Versailles City Park.    
 
ARC of the Lake Swim Party will be held Saturday, Au-
gust 10th 10 am to 4:00 pm 
at Wonderland Camp.  
 

Please take the time to 
browse the website  

http://www.andwecanstopit.org/#maintitle  

 

 And share it with everyone you know.  

Prevention and early intervention are 

the best ways to spare people the pain 

and bad memories of abuse.  
 
 

http://www.andwecanstopit.org/#maintitle


Celebrating accomplishments 

Look at the smile on Adrian Russell’s face as he gets ready for driving lessons in a 

bright red Mustang.  Adrian loves his driving lessons with Rogie.  Adrian has practiced 

driving in all kinds of conditions.  He is doing well and gaining confidence in driving.  

The side benefit is that this increase in confidence has carried over to other  areas in 

his life.   Maybe learning to drive is one of your goals? If so, please contact your SC 

and see if we can help you achieve that goal.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Staff from LAI and Gifted Gardens had a wonderful time 

marching in the 2019 Dogwood Parade.  If you want to buy 

flowers or vegetables, give their shop a visit!  

 

 

 


